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The Nullarbor Links concept is unique. The 18-hole par 72 golf course will span 
1,365 kilometres with one hole in each participating town or roadhouse along the 
Eyre Highway, from Kalgoorlie in Western Australia to Ceduna in South Australia. 
Each hole will include a green and tee and somewhat rugged outback-style natural 
terrain fairway.   The course will provide a quintessential Australian experience and 
a much-needed activity/attraction for travelers along the renowned desolate 
highway. 
 
Nullarbor Links - “The World’s Longest Golf Course” project has commenced with 
the signing of a grant funding agreement between Eyre Highway Operators 
Association (represented by Vice Chairman Don Harrington and Secretary Alf 
Caputo), and AusIndustry, on 30 April 2008. 
 
 Eyre Highway Operators were awarded $331,000 grant funding under the 
Australian Government’s Australian Tourism Development Program. 
Attached is a schedule of the project plan as per the contract. 
 
In phase two of the project the Association announces the commencement 
of construction.    Friday 25th July 2008 will see the first steps taken to the 
realization of the exciting project. Spectrum survey Direct Russell Haigh will 
survey the placement of the 11 holes that will be constructed along the 
highway from Norseman to Ceduna It is anticipated that the survey will be 
complete by Friday August 1st 2008. 
 
 Mr. Russell Haig, Director of Spectrum Surveys, said “It is a real privilege for our 
company to be involved with such a significant tourism project in Western Australia 
 
 
 

 


